10-005
COMMENT
CL-01614

From: User773100@aol.com

Sent: Friday, April 9, 2010 11:56 AM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: gold/silver management

Dear Mr. Gensler,
Thank you sincerely in allowing Mr. Murphy and Adrian Douglas to have their testimony on to the records.

For too long we have seen gold and silver go up the stairway and then during options expiry week go down the
elevator.

If this happens again in this month of April it will have meant all is for naught. We have no regulatory body to
control the ongoing scam of the "big boys".

We need arrests, prosecutions, jail sentences and restitution to the bereaved victims. You can do this. Please
do this.

Robert Williams
5408 Timberline Trail
Rapid City, South Dakota



